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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
BZ5 5TH STREET, ROOM 1 1 1

Eureka, California 955C1 Rhone: (707) 476-239C

June 4, 2024

Dave Kahan

Re: Humboldt County Fire Safe Council

Dear Dave,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your commitment and
service on the Fire Safe Council. Your participation was appreciated, and your expertise and
experience has served many, not only on the Council, but in the communities it serves.

Sincerely,

Rex Bohn, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


